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City of Coquitlam
NOTICE OF APPLICATION
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A (PERMANENT 
CHANGE TO A LIQUOR LICENCE) – Nice Meating 
You BBQ – 535 Clarke Road, COQUITLAM
The Nice Meating You BBQ, located at 535 Clarke Rd, Coquitlam 
has applied to the Liquor and Cannabis Regulation Branch (LCRB) 
for a permanent change to its Liquor Licence. If approved, the 
licence would extend the hours of liquor service. 
The current hours of service are from: 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 p.m. 
Monday – Sunday. The proposed hours of service are from  
9:00 a.m. – 12:00 a.m. Sunday – Thursday and 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 
a.m. Friday - Saturday. 
In accordance with the Liquor Control and Licensing Act and 
Regulations, the City of Coquitlam has been asked to provide 
comments and a recommendation on the application to the LCRB. 
The City invites the public to provide input to Council with respect 
to how the change to this licence, if approved, may affect them 
and their property. The City of Coquitlam will be receiving input on 
this application until October 9th, 2023. Written correspondence 
can be provided in one of the following ways: 

•	 Email: clerks@coquitlam.ca 
•	 Mail: City Clerk’s Office, City Hall, 3000 Guildford Way, 

Coquitlam, B.C., V3B 7N2 
•	 In person at City Hall, 3000 Guildford Way at the City Clerk’s 

Office during the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. from 
Monday to Friday excluding statutory holidays (Telephone: 
604-927-3010).  

Input received will be provided to Council in the form of a report 
at a Regular Council Meeting. Council will consider the input 
provided and submit a formal recommendation on the application 
to the LCRB. 
Written submissions provided in response to this consultation will 
become part of the public record which includes the submissions 
being made available for public inspection at Coquitlam City Hall 
and potentially on our website as part of a future agenda package 
at coquitlam.ca/agendas. 
Additional information concerning this application can be obtained 
by contacting me directly by email at bwydeman@coquitlam.ca. 
Bronwyn Wydeman Planning Technician 2  
City of Coquitlam | Planning & Development Department 
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